
Our OTIS programme (On Time, In
School) is designed to promote the

importance attendance.

Congratulations to Year 1 on having
the highest weekly attendance at

97.1% 
Well done

Dear all
Thank you to our parents and carers for your cooperation and flexibility over

the past week as we implemented temporary changes to our drop off and
pick up procedures. Due to the icy conditions, it was necessary for us to make
adjustments to ensure the safety of everyone involved. Back to normal drop

off and pick up arrangements next week
Have a nice weekend

Moments Matter, Attendance Counts 

Our fencing club was a huge success, giving the children a chance to
develop their skills in this unique sport, under the guidance of trained

coaches



Dates for the Diary

There may be changes or additions to these dates, but we will endeavour to let
you know with as much notice as possible

Friday 26th January = Year 6 swimming
Friday 2nd February = Year 6 swimming 
Wednesday 7th-Friday 9th February = Year 6 Robin wood 
Friday 9th February = House day 3 details to follow
Wednesday 21st February = Year 1 History Workshop
Tuesday 27th February = Year 5 School trip to Safety Central 
Thursday 7th March = World Book Day- details to follow 
Friday 8th March = (Reception class only) Mothers Afternoon Tea
Please see poster below for more details. 




